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SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)
Monday, 25th September 2006

Question No. 9 
Question: Councillor K. Warren
"To ask the Manager to state what, if any, disposals of public open space have taken place in the Castle Park housing estate over the past twelve months, if the Council are currently considering any application made by an individual or third party, to acquire a public open space in this area, and if he will make a statement on the matter?”

Reply:
The Development Department has three applications on hand at present from residents of Castle Park, Tallaght, seeking to acquire small strips of land adjoining their dwellings.
One application for an area adjacent to 179 Castle Park was approved by the Council in April 2004 and is awaiting completion of legalities.

Two further applications from the residents of 51 Castle Park and 68 Castle Park to incorporate strips of land adjacent to their properties are under consideration at present.
